
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY 
AIR QUALITY DIVISION 

ACTIVITY REPORT: Scheduled Inspection 

I requested records to review for this facility. Diane Lundin reported that the facility is closed. It consisted 
of one solitary booster engine. That engine has now been moved to (and permitted at) a different facility, 
leaving nothing at the N8222 site. 

On April 28, 2017, I went to the site where N8222 should have been, as well as I could figure it out. I didn't 
find an engine or any other facility, except for well heads and a pump jack station. 

On May 3, 2017, I sent Sue Thelen in Permits a request to void this permit since the facility is shut down. I 
am marking the facility as "not operating" in this database. 
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